OBERLIN COLLEGE OBERLIN OHIO PRESIDENT'S OFFICE.



Miss Ellen Scranton Belden,
207 West College St.,
Oberlin, O.

Sep. 25, 1900.

My dear Miss Belden; -

Mrs. Barrows and I have received your letter informing us that the Class of 1903 has chosen us honorary members. We certainly appreciate this honor, and we accept it gratefully. The Class of 1903 is, as you know, my first Freshman Class, now rejoicing in the dignities of the Sophomore state. We have a very high estimate of the quality of this Class and are proud to be numbered among them. I hope that this year will be a very pleasant and profitable one to you all. Please give our cordial regards to your classmates, whom we shall be glad to welcome at any time at our house.

I remain,

Faithfully and Cordially yours,

John Hung Banows.

Miss Ellen Scranton Belden, 207 West College St., Oberlin, O.